
Hello,

This week, we have been reflecting on the term so far. It has been a very busy term filled with
lots of learning and lots of exciting enrichment opportunities. Highlights of these have been
CLS workshops about WWI and the Romans, Parable Arts workshops about the Good
Samaritan and craft afternoons run by the Friends of Knighton Mead. Remember to log on to
Tapestry to find out all about your child’s learning. You can also share what you have been
doing at home too!

Flu Vaccine:
On Tuesday 29th October we will be having flu vaccinations for Reception to Year 6 children,
please scroll down to find out how to give your consent for your child to have the vaccine if
you wish.

Have a lovely break – I hope that you have the time to rest together and recharge as a family,

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Date: 17/10/24 Principal: Miss Rebecca SmithIssue: 08

Search: KnightonTMET 
https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X 
formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your 
children are up to whilst in school!

Tuesday 29th October – Flu 
immunisations (F2-6)
Wednesday 30th October – Autumn 
Disco 
Friday 15th November – School Nurse 
Session - Supporting your anxious child
Friday 22nd November – School Nurse 
Session - Healthy Bladder

Attendance

Character muscle of the week
Trust:
Being able to build positive relationships 
and earn trust through mutual respect. Be 
a good friend and believe in people and 
yourself.

Friends of Knighton Mead 
#collaboration #community

AUTUMN DISCO

We’ll be having our autumn Disco on 
Wednesday 30th October so get those party 

clothes ready! The price is £2.50 entry plus a 
drink, crisps and a chocolate bar, booking is 

available on the MCAS app now.

Year 1, 2 & 3 time is 3:15pm to 4:15pm & 
Years 4, 5 & 6 time is 4:30pm to 5:30pm. 

Years 1-3 will need to bring their disco 
clothes to school with them on the day to 

change into.

Collection and drop-off will be at the 
Sheridan Street gate.

A huge congratulations 
goes to Lansdowne, for 
amazing attendance and 
excellent punctuality this 
week.

Please remember that 
gates open at 8.40am and 
children must be in class 
by 8.50am.

Thank you,

Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 86.8%
Bloomfield 92.42%
Macaulay 92.42%

Lansdowne 97.1%
Richmond 91.2%

Hughenden 92.45%
Lothair 92.42%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
92.1%
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